POLICE DEPARTMENT

Michael Hedlund Chief of Police 520 DeMers Avenue East Grand Forks, MN 56721 Phone (218) 773 - 1104 Fax (218) 773 - 1108

July 24, 2014

Mr. Timothy Holmseth 320 17th Street NW #17 East Grand Forks, MN 56721

Dear Mr. Holmseth:

I am contacting you in reference to the Request for Information sheet that you submitted to the City of East Grand Forks/East Grand Forks Police Department on July 16, 2014. In your request you request copies of the following documents;

"Every letter, email, or correspondence recieved by me from the EGFPD AND, likewise, every response sent to me from the EGFPD. email tholmseth@wiktel.com".

I apologize but I am somewhat confused by your request. It appears that you are asking us to give you copies of every bit of correspondence that we have already sent you. This does not make any sense because why should we need to give you copies of everything we have already given you? The second part of your request asks for every response sent to you from the EGFPD. This is also unnecessary because if it is a response that we sent you it is covered by the first part of your request – and again is also information that you have already been provided. Why would we need to send you information that we have already sent you?

Perhaps I am misunderstanding your request. If so please clarify what you are asking and we will attempt to assist you if we can.

Sincerely

Michael S. Hedlund Chief of Police

cc:

File